
 
 
 

June 26th 2025 - Appointments to the BC Ferry Services Board 

As part of its legislative mandate, the BC Ferry Authority Board confirmed the appointment of two 

new directors to the BC Ferry Services Board.  

Following a thorough process for recruitment and assessment, the BC Ferry Authority Board has 

appointed Grant Main and Paul Faoro for three-year terms commencing June 25th, 2025.  

 

Grant Main has served as a leader in the public service for decades and brings a wealth of experience 

in capital planning and project management. His appointment will strengthen the services board’s 

capacity to meet current and future priorities. Mr. Main’s familiarity with the operating context and 

governing mandate ensures he can make meaningful contributions from day one.  

 

The appointment of Paul Faoro will bring valuable experience in financial oversight, strategic 

planning, along with his background in labour relations. His familiarity with complex public 

institutions makes him well-suited for the services board. 

 

Together, Mr. Faoro and Mr. Main bring complementary strengths, and their appointments will 

contribute to the board’s leadership and help to guide the organization through the challenges and 

opportunities ahead. 

  

The Authority is grateful for outgoing director, Shona Moore’s many contributions to both the BC 

Ferry Services and the Authority boards. We sincerely thank her for her service and dedication to the 

ferry system and to the traveling public. 

 

We look forward to continuing the collaboration between the Authority and the services board as we 

collectively steward BC Ferries through a critical period of renewal and strategic planning. 

 

For more information please contact: info@bcferryauthority.com 

 


